
Dear Ray

Our family has resided at 8 Manuela Place Curl Curl for over 22 years.

When we moved here in 1998 there was sport on every weekend which we were happy to 
accommodate.

Then several years ago Freshwater High School became a Senior Campus.

Concerns were expressed about senior students driving to school and taking over our residential 
parking.

At a meeting at the school we were promised by the then Warringah Council that the access to the 
school from Bennett Street would be locked to students.

This never happened. From day one we were overtaken by student parking from 8am to 4pm Monday 
to Friday.

Council waste collections had to be done prior to 7.30am or the trucks could not gain access to the 
street.

Now you are proposing to inflict us with more parking issues 7 nights a week with the introduction of 
night time sport.

The sporting fields are approximately 15 metres from our rear boundary and 20 metres from our 
bedroom windows.

Attached are two pictures of the lights from Reub Hudson Oval some 500 metres from our home.

There is no buffer here, unlike other floodlit fields, between the playing fields and residential 
properties.

Our lifestyle here has deteriorated enough over the years and this DA must be withdrawn for our 
safety and sanity.

Already Bennett Street, Holloway Place and Manuela Place is one way traffic 7 days a week.

To inflict us with 7 days and 7 nights a week is just too much.
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PLEASE HAVE THIS DA WITHDRAWN
Regards

Peter Turner
0419 996 965






